
From the Regius Professor of IIedicine, Oxford. 

June 7, 1916. 

Dear Garrison: 

Thanks for the memorandum. I think the decision you have 
come to is wise. I will talk with MacA.llister am Pflarr about the 
cards from the Library of Co?:€ress. \Jhen matured, I- could put a 
note in the Lancet and British lledica.l Journal calling the matter to 
the attention of the smaller libraries and private collectors. 

I hope the new addition is progressing. You must feel very 
gratified with the success of the book. I often think what a pity 
it is the dear old doctor had lived to see it. 

All goes well in spite of the hard whacks. 

Sincerely yours, 
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